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Directorate of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1

Telephone No. 0177-2653575, Extn. 234, Fax: 2812882,
E-mail: dhe-sml-hp@gov.in, genbr@rediffmail.com
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Dated: Shimla-171001, thé . September, 2022 @mm'aﬁ o

To
The Deputy Director of Higher Education,

Bilaspur, Kinnaur, Shimla, Solan, Sirmour and Una,
Himachal Pradesh.

Subject: - Regarding Cancellation of In-Service-Training Programme for Schoo
Principals w.e.f. 19.09.2022 to 24.09.2022.

Your attention is invited to Principal, Staté Council of Educational Research anc
Training Solan, District Solan, Himachal Pradesh letter No. SCERT/TRG./2022-1555-61-dated
27.08.2022 on the subject cited above.

In this connection, it is to inform you that the annual examination in respect of 10th anc

12t Classes is commencing between 15.09.2022 to 06.10.2022. The Deputy Director of Highel
Education Solan has also requested to postpone the In-Service Training Programme due to 015t tern
examination.

You are, therefore directed to instruct the deputed Principals not to report at SCER"
Solan, District Solan, (H.P.) on dated: 19.09.2022. The fresh date of above said In-Service Trainin;

Programme will be intimated very shortly/later on.
KINDLY PERSONAL ATTENTION MAY BE GIVEN IN THE MATTER AND TREAT IT AS MOS’

=

~ (Dr. Amarjeet K Sharma)
Director of Higher Education
‘Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1
Endorsement No. Even, Dated: Shimla-1, the September, 2022

Copy for information to;

URGENT.

1 The Principal, State Council of Educational Research and Training Solan, District Solan
Hjeflachal Pradesh refer to his/her letter No. SCERT/TRG./2022-1555-61-dated: 27.08.2022.
he Technical Officer (Computer/IT Cell), Directorate of Higher Education, Himachal Pradesl
to upload the letter on Departmental Website.
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Qo the Dy. Director of Higher Education,

Solan, District Solan {H.P.) :

Dated Solan the September, 2025

To
The Principal
e Council Of Educational Research & Training
Distt. Solan HP
Subiecy Regarding In-Service Training Programme for school principal wel
19/00/2022 to 24/09/2022.

with reference to your office letter No. SCERT /trg /-2022-
1568 dated 2, in which undersig ed has been }i‘{iaié sted 1o {ia; ute 07
Principals for “In service Training Programme Mg school Principals in Financial
Administration and School Management” ;mﬁ 1 4 ; ,‘%}‘}} /2022 to 24/09/2022.

In this connection, it i s brought to your kind notice that annual
examination in rjo 10,8 129 is comm mg hetween 15.09,2022 to 06.10.2022. You
are therefore requested postponed 4 the abo¥e said Training Programume due to Ist werm
mard examination, § fimi these examination could be conducted smoothly

Thanking you in anticipation.
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- Yours faithiully,
Sk
! Dy, Director of Higher Education,
Solan District Solan (H.PJ
Dated Solan the %C}}mem 2022
opy 1o
| - i The Director Higher Education Shimla for information please.
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Dy, i?ﬁ’*ﬁ* ir of %iiff%”wf Education.

Selan ‘{;}m“{rmt Solan (LD}
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